




 

 

Manager Report March 19, 2021 

 

 

 

SANITARY: 

 

We received 16.6 inches of rainfall in February and the plant received 6.2 million gallons 

of influent. 

 

Manhole inspection in the District is now completed. We’ll put together a repair plan for 

the worst areas. I’ve been in contact with Spartan Environmental Services for cost 

estimates. 

 

Staff has started getting the irrigation site ready to be opened up for the season. There are 

many downed trees from the wind storm in September and some damaged irrigation 

standpipes. 

 

 

 


